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In 2018 the PU3A committee and group leaders decided to no longer 

produce “The Bulletin”, instead relying on our website for communicating 

with each other and the public.  

 

It is intended that articles and photos that would in the past have been 

published in The Bulletin be posted on the website in our News section.   

 

In addition this is the ideal place for details of new groups that might be 

starting, or details of forthcoming events.   

 

Therefore ……if you have a news item you think should 

be included on the website send it to:  

 

news@purbecku3a.org.uk 
 

 

 

 

 


